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01.12.22 - Key Dates in December 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we get approach to the end of term we know that things can be very busy. Please find a 
list of all of the key dates which are coming up in December. 
 

Date Event 

Friday 2nd December Parents Coffee Morning 

Monday 5th Dec Warwick Castle trip for 2SB 
Parents consultations for Reception 
Christmas Post Box arrives 

Tuesday 6th December  Singing at Heartlands Hospital (School Choir) 
 

Thursday 8th December Parents Consultations for Nursery and 2KH 
Warwick Castle Trip for 2UZ 

Friday 9th December Christmas Jumper Day (£1 donation) 
Warwick Castle trip for 2KH 

Monday 12th December Christmas Fayre (Afterschool in the hall) 
Reception and Year 1 Nativity Carols for Parents (Morning and 
Afternoon) 

Tuesday 13th December Reception and Nursery Christmas Craft Day with parents 
Birmingham Hippodrome Trip for 1KC 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Lunch 
Birmingham Hippodrome Trip for 1RO 
 

Thursday 15th December Christmas Party Day 
Birmingham Hippodrome Trip for 1SM 

Friday 16th December Parents Coffee Morning 
Term Ends 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss O’Gorman 
Assistant Principal 
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